
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome Back! 

We are very pleased to be back in 

school and it is lovely to see the 

children back and working hard. 

 

We would like to thank Mrs  

Benion, Mrs Lockwood and Mr 

Sucking for donating clothes and 

books and Mrs Mackenzie for her 

finger puppets, it is much  

appreciated. 

 

As you know from communication 

from Miss Rickards, we are moving 

away from team points to dojos. 

We have not opened all areas up, 

as it is important that we  

understand the functionality of 

each aspect, so bear with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Termly reports for the autumn 

term will come home on Monday. 

 

We have a lot of lost property—

please do come and have a look. 

The box is in reception. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and stay 

warm! 

 

 

Mrs Emma Owner 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th January : 

Year 6 Swimming starts 

* 

Termly reports for 

autumn term coming 

home 

 

 

Monday 20th January: 

Clubs start 
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

 

  
We would like to tell 

you about… 
 
 

 Our Key Lines of Improvement: 
 

To ensure a consistent approach 
to behaviour & culture through 

The Iceni Way, leading to  
improved outcomes for all 

 
Through a consistent approach to 

the teaching of reading, ensure 
that all pupils reach their full  

potential. 
 

To develop a calm and purposeful 
learning environment, 

reducing over stimulation,  
enabling pupils to thrive. 
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OUR TOP 5  

SAFEGUARDING  

PRIORITIES: 

 

Online Safety 

HSB 

Radicalisation 

Mental Health 

Discrimination  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Club Timetable   

ATTENDANCE  
 Our overall attendance this week was 96% 

The class with the highest attendance this week was  

Willow class with 100% 

  Well done to Willow! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Before School  CLUBS  START  

After School  20TH JANUARY  

  

 

 

The new Clubs list will come home with your child today. 

There is also one attached with this newsletter. 

Please return completed slips to Mrs Escritt by Wednesday 
15th January. 

The new list will be available by the end of the day on Friday. 

 
 

 



 

. 

Lunch Menu 

Monday  13th January 

Cheese Pizza 

Tomato and Basil Pasta 

 

Tuesday 14th January 

Beef Lasagne 

Veggie Lasagne 

 

Wednesday 15th January 

Roast Chicken 

Cauliflower Cheese 

 

Thursday 16th January 

Pork Sausage and mash potato 

Veggie Shepherds pie 

 

Friday 17th January 

Fish fingers with chips  

Quorn nuggets with chips 

 

We are a nut FREE school—this  

includes products containing or 

made from nuts such as peanut 

butter. 

Please can we remind  parents that  

chocolate products are not allowed 

in home packed lunches. 

 

 

 
 

We are starting our Spring 
menu on Tuesday 7th January. 

 
Please order in the usual way 

via My Child At School. 
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iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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